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the scouts are saving aluminum cans, bottles and other 
items to be recycled.  proceeds will be used to cripple 
children.

the pastor would appreciate it if the ladies of the 
congregation would lend him their electric girdles for 
the pancake breakfast next Sunday morning.

our youth basketball team is back in action wednesday 
at 8 PM in the recreation hall.  come out and watch us 
kill Christ the King.

the peacemaking meeting scheduled for today has been 
canceled due to a conflict.

remember in prayer the many who are sick of our 
community.  smile at someone who is hard to love.  say 
"hell" to someone who doesn't care much about you.

for those of you who have children and don't know it, 
we have a nursery downstairs.

next thursday there will be tryouts for the choir.  
they need all the help they can get.

irving benson and jessie carter were married on october 
24 in the church.  so ends a friendship that began in 
their school days.

at the evening service tonight, the sermon topic will 



be "what is hell?"  come early and listen to our choir 
practice.

this evening at 7 pm there will be a hymn singing in 
the park across from the church.  bring a blanket and 
come prepared to sin.

weight watchers will meet at 7 pm at the first 
presbyterian church.  please use large double door at 
the side entrance.

the associate minister unveiled the church's new 
tithing campaign slogan last Sunday:  "i upped my 
pledge -- up yours."

the fasting and prayer conference includes meals.

-------

yes, we make bloopers in our bulletins and we make 
bloopers in our lives.  the good thing is: "if we 
confess our sins, He is faithful and just to forgive us 
our sins and to cleanse us from all unrighteousness." 1 
john 1:9

it doesn't hurt to laugh at ourselves and the silly 
things we sometimes do.  but we need to know when silly 
becomes serious.  God knows when we're going to "mess 
up" even before we do.  He has made provision for that 
in His Son.  so don't give up just because you mess up.

i am reminded of the famous quotation by augustine of 
hippo.  "Thou hast made us for Thyself, o Lord, and our 
heart is restless until it finds its rest in Thee."  i 



promise everyone, it is a rest that one can never find 
in this world.  it is a peace that passes all 
understanding.


